
We are improving road 
safety with support from 
the Australian Government. 

This intersection upgrade 
will help reduce the risk of 
crashes and improve safety 
for all road users. 
This upgrade means: 

Teviot Road and Cusack Lane 
Intersection Upgrade 

What is happening? 
We’re improving safety at the intersection of Teviot Road and Cusack 
Lane at the border of South Maclean and Riverbend. 

This project is delivered with support from the Australian Government’s 
Black Spot Program. 

The upgrade will help reduce the risk of potential crashes and enhance 
safety for all road users. 

Features include: 

› installing traffic signals for safer movement 
› additional lighting to improve visibility in low-light conditions 
› dividing medians to protect vehicles in turning lanes 
› pedestrian crossings 
› bicycle lanes approaching the intersection on Teviot Road. 

We have appointed DOVAL Constructions (QLD) Ltd to undertake these 
upgrade works. 

When is it happening? 
Construction is scheduled to commence in September 2024, pending 
site and weather conditions.  

Activities will generally occur between 7:00am to 6:00pm from Monday 
to Saturday, excluding public holidays. If works are required outside 
these hours, nearby residents will be notified. 
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What can I expect? 
Every effort will be made to minimise 
disruption during the works. However, some 
temporary construction impacts can be expected. 
Road users are encouraged to plan their journey and 
allow extra travel time. 

Temporary impacts 
› Changed traffic conditions including detours, 

reduced speed limits and road or lane closures 
(as needed) 

› increased noise, dust, and vibration 

› temporary footpath closures. 

What are we doing? 
› Traffic controllers will be available for detours and 

road or lane closures during working hours 
› electronic signs will be in place to communicate 

traffic changes 
› affected residents will be notified in advance 

of changes to parking, driveway access, and 
footpath closures. 
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More information 
🌐 logan.qld.gov.au/teviot-road-and- 

cusack-lane-upgrade-south-maclean-riverbend 
📞 07 3412 3412 

欲了解更多信息 请参访下列网址查询: 
logan.qld.gov.au/teviot-road-and-cusack-lane-
upgrade-south-maclean-riverbend 

ਹੋਰ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ ਲਈ ਸਾਡੀ ਵੈੱਬਸਾਈਟ logan.qld.gov.au/teviot-road-
and-cusack-lane-upgrade-south-maclean-riverbend 
‘ਤੇ ਜਾਓ’ 

Mo nisi fa’amatalaga, asiasi le matou upega tafa’ilagi 
logan.qld.gov.au/teviot-road-and-cusack-lane-
upgrade-south-maclean-riverbend 

Register your email at roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 
to receive updates. 

Project funding 
This project is being delivered with 
support from the Australian Government’s Black Spot 
Program. The Black Spot Program was introduced 
as part of the Australian Government’s commitment 
to reduce crashes. The program targets locations 
where crashes have occurred or are at high risk 
of happening. 
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Teviot Road and Cusack Lane Intersection Upgrade 
South MacLean and Riverbend 

Other local Black Spot program 
upgrades include: 
› Clarke Road/Park Ridge Road intersection 

Black Spot Project, Park Ridge 
› Chambers Flat Road (Holloway Road to 

Kenny Road) Black Spot Project, Chambers Flat 
› Millstream Road Black Spot Project, Cedar Vale. 




